NHS

Paper prescriptions go electronic

This practice Is starting to send
prescriptions electronically.

This will start from 5™ February 2015,
you will no longer need to attend the
practice to pick up your prescription from
the practice, you can go direct to your
nominated pharmacy

E l ectronic Prescription Service

A more convenient way to get your prescription

www hsic.gov ukiepspatients




